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Red course has been re-laid. There are now 16 pegs and some very 
interesting shots. When the course gets muddier, we will check that 

the bridges are in the correct place.
Thanks to all those who helped us during the week the work was done.

15 of the bosses were repaired, new faces put out and others 
repainted.

A27 Bypass Update
Binsted residents have won 

their Judicial Review, and the 
case will now go before a 
judge sometime next year. 

South Downs National Park 
also won theirs, and the cases 

could be heard together

Keep an eye out for new target faces on the 
Green course during October. We hope to put 

out some Zombie and Halloween faces. Remember 
that zombies can only be killed by a shot to the 
brain. Hitting them anywhere else does not slow 
them down. So get your zombie killer arrows 

ready.

Currently we have 62 members. All the Induction 
Courses are now finished until next May

Toby attempts to 
get Ratpack banned 
from Co of 60 by 
shooting the head 
off one of their 

targets

We are considering hiring a hall and running a 
course on wooden arrow making and serving 

strings. We would also include, bracing height and 
things like where the nocking point should be. 
If sufficient members are interested we will 

arrange a date. Please contact Andy if you wish 
to attend.

CLUB CHAMPS
Remember you must complete 1 Big Game and 1 

3D to be entered. Your last chance is Sunday 25th 
November for Big Game and Sunday 17th February 

for 3D.
Mark it in your diaries.
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